
VVM'S SHREE DAMODAR COLLEGE OF COMMERCE & ECONOMICS

NOTICE
College Identity Card compulsory in College Campus

All students are hereby informed that

 from Monday October 10, 2022, entry into the College
premises will be strictly against a valid College Identity Card.

 Students without a valid College Identity Card will not be
permitted to enter the campus

 All students should compulsorily wear their College Identity
Cards while on the College campus.

 Loss of Identity card should be immediately reported to the
College Office in writing along with one recent passport-size
photograph, copy of FIR from the Police Station and fee of Rs.
236/- (Rs. 200+18% GST).

 A new Identity Card will be issued to students within one week of
submission of the above.

 Students should carry the acknowledgement from the College
Office until the new Identity Card is issued.

 Students will be fined a sum of Rs. 590/- (500/- plus 18% GST)
if they are found in the College campus without a valid College
Identity Card or acknowledgement from the College office in lieu
of the lost Identity Card, as mentioned above.

 Payment of fee/fine will be strictly through digital mode only.

Prof. Prita D. Mallya
Professor and Principal
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